
ST LEVAN PRIMARY SCHOOL 

BULLETIN 8 5TH NOVEMBER 2021 

Friday 5th November 2021 
 
I hope you all had a lovely half term despite the 
weather. Teachers have been sharing your child’s 
progress and next steps with you this week. It is always 
interesting to share and discuss with you what interests 
children at home and how they are getting on. 
 
I am pleased to say that we will be holding three Little 
Levan sessions with John Brolly for next year’s 
potential Reception starters on 12th, 26th November 
and 10th December. These will be held in our new 
outdoor canopy area or the outdoor classroom. Please 
spread the word if you know anyone with a child due 
to start school next September. 
 
Our Inset Day was spent at the Eden project where 
Miss Ferguson, Miss Finch and I were able to listen to 
national speakers on Education. They always provoke 
thought and reflection and we came away with ideas, 
information and reassurance about what we provide 
and who we are as a school. It is also brilliant to have 
the time to talk and share ideas with each other with 
no other deadlines looming, not to mention an early 
Christmas spend in the shop at the end! 
 
Diane Blackie—Interim Head Teacher 
 

Communications 
Email/letter:  

 Cinderella Pantomime letter 

 Nasal flu vaccination information  

 Poppy Appeal price list 

Text: 

 After school clubs reminder 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
Fri 12th & 26th November & Fri 10th 
December, 1.30pm - 2.30pm 
Little Levans sessions 
 
Fri 19th November 
Children in Need (further 
information  to follow) 
 
Tues 39th November  
Nasal Flu Vaccinations (for those who have 
consented) 
 
Fri 3rd December 
Pantomime (Cinderella) Hall for Cornwall 
trip 
 
Sat 4th December  
Christmas Market (further information  to 
follow) 
 
Thurs 9th December 
Christmas Production 
 
Mon 20th December - Tues 4th January 

Christmas holidays   

Good attendance is vital for learning. The national minimum 
expectation is set at 96%. Please help us achieve this and 
support your child’s learning.  
Attendance to the end of October: 

Choughs 93.2%  Puffins 93.4%   

Whole School 93.3%  

ATTENDANCE 

Shining Stars of the Week 
 

Sennen Puffins  
For being such a helpful and supportive friend to all. Well done Sennen! 

 
Freya Choughs 

For being a thoughtful friend and fabulous role model to all in Choughs. Your attitude to all learning is 
commendable. Well done!  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Penlee House Gallery 
 
A big thank you to all at Penlee Museum for a brilliant 
workshop all about old toys. We played with some replicas 
and sketched what we'd seen. After our picnic in the park, 
we had time for a play too. We were exceedingly lucky with 
the weather! 
 
“I saw a doll and we called her Rosie”. - Rae 
 
Rosie's head is china and has the number 
168 on it and if the head broke you could ask 
for a 168 head. - Céleste 
 
We saw a wind-up motorbike in the 
museum. - Oscar 
 
My favourite was the snapping crocodile. - 
Regan 
 
I loved the crocodile. It was crazy! - Oliver 
 
In the playground, there were lots of 
squirrels. Everyone loved the roundabout 
and Miss Ferguson even had a go! - Freya 
 
I liked the wind-up motorbike because 
when you wind it up it wizzes off. - Bertie 
 
The crocodile was as green as the trees 
and quite bumpy. It was sparkly. The legs 
looked funny because the legs didn't have 
any details. - Beau 
 
We had to twist the Jacob's Ladder. It was 
fun! - James 
 
The Jacob's Ladder has ribbons and is made 
out of wood. - 
Alanya 



Penlee House Gallery sketches 


